
 

U.S. Department     

of Transportation 

Public Involvement Session Notice 

 There is an opportunity for you to talk directly with Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) 

and Federal Transit Administration (FTA) in open public meeting session concerning your views 

on the transportation planning process in the Central Arkansas Transportation Study area is 

scheduled for: 

 

Time: 05:00 p.m. – 07:00 p.m. 

Date: Tuesday, July 23rd, 2024  

Place: Metroplan 

501 W. Markham Street  

Little Rock, AR 72201 

 

This public meeting is a part of a review that will assess compliance with Federal regulations pertaining 

to the transportation planning process conducted by Metroplan, the Arkansas Department of 

Transportation, and local units of government in the Central Arkansas Transportation Study area. 

If you are not able to attend either meeting, please address your comments to: 

Federal Highway Administration, Arkansas Division  

700 West Capital, Room 3130 

Little Rock, AR 72201-3298 

 

Or 

 

Ronisha Hodge 

Community Planner 

Federal Transit Administration - Region VI  

819 Taylor St Rm 14A02 | Fort Worth, TX 76102 

Office: 817.978.0576 | ronisha.hodge@dot.gov 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids for services should contact Metroplan by emailing or 

calling: 

Metroplan 

501 W. Markham Street Ste. B  

Little Rock, AR 72201  

Tel: (501) 372 - 3300 

Email: comments@metroplan.org 

mailto:ronisha.hodge@dot.gov

